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Memorandum 

 
 

Subject: Report Revision - Lake Drive Shoreline Action Plan – Surveyor Services DS-2023-0087 
  

To: Mayor and Council 

 

From: Trevor Jacobs, Senior Project Manager, Corporate Projects 

 

Date: November 20, 2023 

 

Briefing: 

 

The following update pertains to report DS-2023-0087, which is scheduled for Council consideration 

on November 22, 2023. 

After acquiring additional information related to HST charges, revisions have been made to rectify the 

report originally issued on November 15, 2023, available on the Town Website. The modifications aim 

to ensure accuracy and align the report with the latest information. 

Changes in the updated report include: 

1. Deletion of the reference to “applicable HST of 1.76%” in Recommendation #2. 

2. Adjustment of the survey costs per lakeside lot from "$2,476.00" to "$2,433.00" in 

Recommendation #3. 

3. Removal of the reference to "1.76% HST" in Table 2, with updates in the related calculations. 

4. Correction on the 14th page under "EPO Cost for Lakeside Lots," changing the reference from 

"$2,476.00" to "$2,433.00". 

5. Modification in Table 3, reflecting a change in "Survey Cost per Lakeside Lot" from "$2,476" to 

"$2,433". 


